
Hello, my Traveling Friends.

You are getting a link to this message because we discussed my sailing trip to the British Virgin
Islands from May 17 to 24, 2025. Unfortunately, that trip is full.

You have another option to join me on a water-based adventure.

I will be sailing May 13-17, 2025, for a part-time week - 4 Nights
(Arrive May 13 by 3 pm at the Dock. Depart May 17th, 10 am from the Doc
The cost for this part of the week is $2400 per Cabin ($1200 per person/double occupancy))

For more information about a Liveaboard Trip- Check Out My Website.

Right Now, there are 2 Cabins Open.

After my Liveaboard Trip (May 13-24), I will head to the Florida Keys for a week of diving,
hanging out, and relaxing. If you prefer a 100% land-based trip, see information on the Florida
Keys Trip.

I am here for questions,

www.reneeheil.com

https://reneeheil.com/sail-trip-may-2025#159cd101-d201-4657-8bdf-f9cb664341c4
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1tWBbp_IRyBGmQcmazJMRvD9pk-cA1cQJUJIYfQJmspo/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1tWBbp_IRyBGmQcmazJMRvD9pk-cA1cQJUJIYfQJmspo/edit?usp=sharing

